
 

 

Please join the 

Board of Education 
Tuesday, December 17, 2019 

7:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
District Community Room 
8502 Bailey Road, Darien 

 
 

For a reception welcoming the 

New Superintendent of Schools 
Effective July 1, 2020  

 
The Board of Education will officially appoint the 

new Superintendent of Schools 
following the reception at the 

regularly scheduled Board of Education Meeting 
at 7:30 p.m. 

 
 

All are Welcome 


